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October 2009
Dear Friends and Family,

Greetings once again from your co-workers here in Florida.  We trust that this little Thank You note finds you doing well.

We are very thankful to those who have prayed for us and have sent us gifts of support this month.

We just read that the Gospel will be presented to the Agutaynen people who live in the in the jungles of the Philippines this week. This is the culmination of three months of evangelistic Bible teaching. Please pray that the people will understand the great salvation that Christ provided for them and place their faith in Him.  Jesus indeed is building His Church all around the world.  It is exciting to be a part of His work in reaching others with the Gospel.

Lord willing, we are making plans to share our ministry with NTM in the Washington, D.C. area and then in Chicago and Wisconsin during most of the month of October.  The Lord is opening up doors of opportunity for us to take part in meetings and we would ask you to please pray for us – for safety in travels and for challenging and encouraging words to share.

In closing, thank you once again for your support and for your prayers as well.




All because of His great love,




John & Linda

